	All Green Group homework for week beginning 28th May 2019 
Primary 2 Green Homework –  Wk Beg 28th May 2019- Please encourage your child to learn the homework words using the say/ cover / write/  and check strategy. (SACAWAC)
Tuesday: 
· Write the first half of your spelling words in your jotter 3 times. (Look/ Cover/ Write/ Say and Check)
· Read and discuss pages 1-12 of your reading book.
· No mental maths this week- play hit the button for 5 mins (focus on number bonds) 

Wednesday:
· Write the second half of your spelling words in your jotter 3 times. (Look/ Cover/ Write/ Say and Check)
· Read and discuss pages 13 to end of your reading book.
· No mental maths this week -play hit the button for 5 mins (focus on doubles)

Thursday: 
· Read whole book of your reading book.
No mental maths this week- play hit the button for 5 mins (focus on bigger numbers )
Friday: 
Hand in completed homework; signed by parent/carer. Please also sign the homework diary weekly.


	[bookmark: _GoBack]Active Spelling Task: If you wish please choose a task from the sheet at the back of the jotter


	Green Group   ou/ow
	Wk beg 28th May 2019
	shout(Wednesday)

	out (Tuesday)
	proud (Tuesday)
	down(Wednesday)

	cow (Tuesday)
	drown(Tuesday)
	found(Wednesday)

	clown(Tuesday)
	cloud(Wednesday)
	how(Wednesday)


Spelling the sound /ou/: ou, ow. All other words use ow to spell this sound at the end of a word. ... In the middle of a word, it can be ou or ow but ou is the most common. Before n and l, it is usually ow e.g. down, howl. 
Diary Dates-   
Personal Talk- Personal talks this week- please send your child to school with their personal talk either on power point ( on USB or e-mailed into school office) or on  a flip chart. All talks will take place this week. I am only looking for an awareness of the audience at this stage, so children should be encouraged to look at their audience when talking.  Please ensure your child can understand what they are reading. As always thank you for your continued support. 
School Fair – this Saturday ( 1st June) in the afternoon- please come along.
· As per school guidelines, this will be the last set of homework for this school session. Thank you to all of you for taking time to help your child with their homework; it really makes a difference. Please keep your eye on the blog as there may be some information on there for you throughout the next month until the end of term. 

